From: Zen Studies Society <office @daibosatsu.org>
Subject: Important Announcement to be Made at Dai Bosatsu Zendo
Date: June 27, 2011 5:31:40 PM EDT
To: I
Reply-To: office@daibosatsu.org

June 27, 2011
Dear Sangha,

Please come to Dai Bosatsu Zendo on July 2, 2011, at 2 p.m. for an extremely important
announcement. Anniversary Sesshin begins that evening. If you are not planning to attend
sesshin, you may depart around 4 p.m.

If you can come a day or more early to help prepare for the meeting, sesshin, and the post-
sesshin events, please contact Jikyo Bonnie Shoultz as soon as possible at bshoultz@syr.edu.

Gassho,

Eido Shimano Shinge Roko Chayat
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